
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
July 16, 2010  
  

 
2010 PAVEMENT MANAGEMENT PROGRAM 

SCHEDULED FOR LAST WEEK IN JULY AND ALL OF AUGUST 
 

The City of Arcata will be installing ADA-compliant curb ramps and sidewalks and performing asphalt 
paving for the 2010 Pavement Management Program during late July through August. This project is 
funded by Arcata sales tax (Measure “G”) revenue. 
 
Work will occur at the following locations from 8 a.m. through 5 p.m., Monday through Friday starting 
on Monday, July 26, 2010, until work is complete:  
 

• Install new sidewalk on Ericson Way between Alder Grove Road and Ericson Court
• Rehabilitate curb ramps at multiple locations on 

. 
14th Street

• Asphalt paving and related operations along 
. 

Spear/Janes Road between Upper Bay and Riberio, 
along 14th Street between “J” Street and the 101 Overcrossing, and along Ericson Way between 
Alder Grove Road and Frank Martin Court

 
. 

Please observe all posted construction signage and PLEASE SLOW DOWN in all construction zones. 
 
The City apologizes for any inconvenience this project may cause and thanks the residents of Arcata for 
their cooperation and understanding as work is done to maintain and improve Arcata’s valuable 
infrastructure. 
 
For more information, please call the City of Arcata Public Works Department at (707) 822-5957 or 
email pubworks@cityofarcata.org. 
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